

READING PUBLIC SCHOOLS

ADMINISTRATION OFFICES

Harry K. Harutunian, Ph.D. Superintendent

82 Oakland Road, Post Office Box 180 Reading, Massachusetts 01867-0280

Telephone 781-944-5800 Fax 781-942-9149 Dennis A. Richards
Associate Superintendent

April 22, 2003

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The Reading School Committee invites all members of the Reading community to attend a meeting with the superintendent search consultant on April 29, 2003 at 6:30 p.m. in the Superintendent's Conference Room, 82 Oakland Road. All members of the Reading community are invited to attend and give input to the consultant on the type of characteristics they are looking for in a superintendent candidate.

If you have any questions, please contact the Superintendent's Office at 781 944-5800.

Sincerely,

Harry K. Harutunian, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools